
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We have had a fantastic first week, and it was 
a pleasure to see all the children in their 
school uniform making the most of their 
experience in their new year groups. 
 
We have been busy planning wonderful 
opportunities and over the summer we have 
redesigned the curriculum for year groups, and 
we would like your involvement in the topic 
work.  More information will follow.   
 
Year 5 start off our planned educational trips to 
enhance our curriculum.  They are going to 
Cannock Chase Museum to learn about World 
War II.   
 
I would like to thank parents for not parking on 
the double yellow lines outside the school 
gates.  We have worked hard to ensure that 
the children are kept safe.  If you should get a 
taxi to school can you please make sure that 
you get dropped off at Morrisons car park.   
 
Finally, we would like to wish Miss Galvin all 
the very best as she finishes for maternity 
leave today. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
James Hill 
Executive Headteacher

 Diary Dates 

Monday 11th September 
Year 5 trip Cannock Chase Museum 
Wednesday 26th September 
Year 2 trip to Parliament 
Wednesday 26th September  
Individual School Photos
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COLMERS FARM PRIMARY 
SCHOOL

    Friday 7th September, 2018

 

Music Service 

We would like to thank the Music  
Service for coming into school yesterday. 
The session was enjoyed by pupils and  
staff, and we look forward to them  
coming back in to school next week  
when they will start delivering singing  
lessons to all pupils, recorder lessons to  
Year 1 and guitar lessons to Year 4. 

   ATTENDANCE WHOLE SCHOOL 

THIS WEEK 93.5% 
    BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE 

LARCH & PINE: 100% 
Well done to Larch and Pine classes! 

The whole school attendance for this academic school year was 
93.5%, which is well below the national average. 

We will be working hard this year to improve this and to meet our 
target of 96% 

Christmas Trips 

Letters will be coming home shortly for the following 
Christmas pantomime trips: 

 
Wednesday 19th December 
Aladdin – Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 
 
Wednesday 5th December 
Wizard of Oz – Year 2, 3, 4, 5 & 6 

 
Parents Evening is on Wednesday 

24th October, 3.30pm – 7pm 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 
Dillon, Amy and Kyle – Year 6 

Lonnie – Year 1 

Luke and Keeley – Year 2 



 
 
 

   

 

 

COLMERS FARM PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

School Year 2018 to 2019 

Autumn Term 2018 

Term Starts: Tuesday 4 September 2018 
Half Term: Monday 29 October 2018 to Friday 2 November 2018 
Term Ends: Friday 21 December 2018 

 

Spring Term 2019 

Term Starts: Tuesday 8 January 2019 
Half Term: Monday 18 February 2019 to Friday 22 February 2019 
Term Ends: Friday 12 April 2019 

 

Summer Term 2019 

Term Starts: Monday 29 April 2019 
Half Term: Monday 27 May 2019 to Friday 31 May 2019 
Term Ends: Friday 19 July 

 

There will be other teacher training days, which will be advised. 

 


